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The NEAFCS Endowment Committee is excited to announce a new 
grant application process that will open in early December! Any 

affiliate, committee, or group of two or more NEAFCS members is invited to apply for 
funding to support an innovative project which promotes the profession of Family and 
Consumer Sciences in one or more of the designated areas of: Leadership/Professional 
Development, Awards & Recognition, Public Issues, or Diversity. It is anticipated that 
most proposals will fall in the range of $300-$3,000, but proposals of any size will be 
accepted for consideration.  
  
Full details will be available in a few weeks, but now is a great time to start 
brainstorming ideas and assembling your team of members. The deadline for proposals 
will be January 31, 2021, with funding decisions to be announced by the end of March. 
When the full details and on-line submission portal are available, you will see 
announcements via social media and email.  Questions? Email mlockard@uidaho.edu 
and/or lienhart-cross@purdue.edu.  
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